
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
March 14 2022 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
WATVA membership renewal came and is being renewed. 
 
Mitchell Fox has taken a different job so he will be replaced as coordinator.  Do not know who the 
replacement will be as of yet. 
 
Spring work day at Burma trails is tentatively set for Saturday April 23 (Sunday April 24th set for rain 
day).  8:00 start time at Burma Road parking lot.  Will have to wait to see how wet it is and will need 
approval from county.  Club will provide drinks and lunch.   
 
Motion made and approved for Peggy and Cindy to get more club t-shirts and other clothing. 
 
Need to work on the club shed. As soon as the weather gets nicer we will try to set up a work day or 
weekend. 
 
Took in about $3,224 for the chili feed.  Thanks to all who helped cook, serve and donate items.  
 
Discussed having some club rides.  No specific date was set yet.  Might just send out texts or emails on 
this. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Next meeting will be held on the Burma trail work day if needed. 


